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Q.  When will the Troy School Board run the next Supplemental Levy? 
 
A:  The next Supplemental Levy will be run on May 17, 2016. 
 
 
 
Q: Is the Troy School District teaching Idaho Common Core Standards? 
 
A:  Yes, our teachers align their instruction to the Idaho Common Core Standards.  We 
also have instructional strategy of reteaching and enriching standards according to the 
level of mastery of the standards. 
 
 
Q: Do the schools have regular safety drills in case of possible intruders?   
 
A:  Yes, we have regular drills for a variety of safety possibilities such as fire drills and 
intruder drills. 
 

Q: I home school my child, but can I also enroll him in Troy School District for a 
few classes?   
 
A:  We welcome all home school children.  We can meet with you to discuss the 
continuum of possibilities available to home school children. 
 


